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 2015  CANADIAN CLUB MEETS 
     all meets at Charles Rummel Community Centre, 3630 Lozells Ave. 

Burnaby B.C. [doors at 11am, meeting 12:30]
UPCOMING MEET DATES:  Oct 25 

     Nov 29 
    Jan 31 

Ladies and Gentlemen, 

The first meeting of the train season was outstanding with about 87 members and 
guests in attendance.  The weather was outstanding the BBQ was excellent.  
Thank you to all the dedicated members who helped prepare the BBQ!   

The election was handled well by Howie and the board was re-elected.  Thanks to 
Howie and to all the BOD members for their continued hard work they put forward 
for all the club members.  It is really appreciated. 

Neil presented the budget and did a great job. The budget passed unanimously 
with no dues increases. 

We have added an extra incentive to our June incentive draw, every member who 
has attended all 9 of our monthly meetings will be awarded a 10th ticket in June. 

An update was given regarding the emailing of “for sale / wanted” lists to the 
general membership.  Kyle has created a list of members who want these “for sale 
/ wanted” lists, and excluded those members who have indicated they do not wish 
to receive these lists.  If you do not want to receive these lists, and have not 
emailed Kyle already, please do so.  If you wish to continue to receive the lists, do 
nothing and you will remain continue to receive them.   

If you have a list or want ad that you wish to have sent out, please email Kyle or 
Mark and we will send it out to the correct list. 

The club received a generous donation of two different piers from Model Tech 
Studios and a fishing boat already built, painted and weathered from new member 
Carl Chancey of Marshfield, MA.  Thank you so much Carl! 

Thank you for supporting your club projects, they really help the bottom line of 
your club and you get a unique Canadian car.  The White Pass & Yukon trailer on 
CN flat cars are now sold out.  I have a few of our next car, an MTH PGE caboose, 
left with 106 of the 112 cars now sold.  The PGE caboose and the BC Rail RDC 
cars should be delivered in November.        [continued on page 4] 
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OUR SEPTEMBER DOOR PRIZE WINNERS

A RESOUNDING THANK YOU TO OUR FOODIES:  KATELON, 
PETER, DORENE, JANICE & ED --- AND OUR BBQ KINGS

and
2 

mystery 
winners

memory
fails
me



CTTA       3 October  2015                

CTTA at Lynden oct. 3


photos:  peter & mark



     Pacific Great Eastern Railway 
         MTH Steel Caboose                                 

The Canadian Toy Train Association is pleased to announce that MTH is manufacturing a 
steel Pacific Great Eastern Railway caboose.  This very limited production “O” gauge car 
comes in two road numbers in 3 rail.      Delivery is expected this fall. 
   
The Canadian Toy Train Association member cost is $ 70.00 CDN per car including ship-
ping within the lower mainland and Vancouver Island.  With the drop in the Canadian dol-
lar this is a real deal for our members.      Questions: email  or telephone 604-560-4028   

          !  
If you wish to order please complete the following order form and mail your payment 
(payable to “Mark Horne”) to: 

Canadian Toy Train Association 
c/o Mark Horne 
16266 – 26th Avenue 
Surrey, BC  
Canada   V3Z 6Z3 

Name

Address

City State ZIP

                             Email __________________________

Quantity        _______ caboose                              _______2 Rail _____ 3 Rail

PRESIDENT’S REPORT
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upcoming events
Oct 10-11 Chehalis WA
Annual Train Show & Swap Meet www.lewiscountymuseum.org

Oct 17-18 Chilliwack BC info: bob jones 604 858-7659
Mt. Cheam Lions Club Model Railroad and Hobby Show

Oct 24 Edmonton AB
MMRF Fall Swap Meet www.mmrf.ab.ca

Nov 7-8 Vancouver BC
Vancouver Train Expo  PNE Forum vancouvertrainexpo.ca

Nov 14 Puyallup WA BUS TRIP
Great Train Show http://greattrainshow.com

don’t forget to check the website for updates 
 www.canadiantoytrains.org 

printed in canada by:  

KQ Print and design


604  940-2020

editor’s corner:   

thanks to peter tofield and yours truly for the meet 
pix, peter and mark for the lynden photos.

[conanued	
  from	
  page	
  1]	
  

The coming train season has much to 
offer everyone … besides the train 
meeting each month; we had great 
Lynden Show, Chilliwack Train Show, 
and York, PA Train Show.  The upcoming 
Puyallup Bus Trip to the Great Train 
Show on November 14th is always 
fabulous.  Please sign up for the trip as 
the club subsidized the bus trip as it is 
always a fun day. 

See you at the end of the month. 

Mark

http://greattrainshow.com
http://www.canadiantoytrains.org
http://greattrainshow.com
http://www.canadiantoytrains.org
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More
Lynden
shots

and 
2nd

prize!

Look at the length of that train!  WOW, those extra modules really make a difference.

visit	
  member	
  stu	
  
jackes’	
  
website	
  

structurallysound-mbs.com
for	
  

Sunset Models’ British Columbia Railway 
RDC

http://structurallysound-mbs.com
http://structurallysound-mbs.com

